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Update on remediation of the playground area 

Dear staff and parents/carers. 

Work is progressing on the remediation of the playground at the southern end of Belair Public School. 

A design consultant is formalising concepts and design options outlined in the Remediation Action Plan 
for the area. This includes covering and capping the affected area - to create a safe playing surface - as 
well as landscaping and drainage. 

Once the concepts are finalised we will go to tender for the construction of the final design.  

To minimise disruption, and to ensure any asbestos-containing material is removed safely, we are 
aiming for the work to be carried out over the summer school holidays.  

As soon as we can, we will provide you with an update about the start date for this work.  

Thank you for your patience and co-operation. 

If you have any questions about this remediation work, please contact School Infrastructure NSW on 
1300 482 651 or email schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au. 
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